Katowice, 23.10. 2018 

University of Economics in Katowice 
Rector

Mr prof. John Maxwell Coetzee

Doctor Honoris Causa

of the University of Silesia in Katowice

Dear Professor Coetzee,
In the name of the Senate and the community of the Katowice University of Economics we would like to cordially congratulate you on the acquisition of the title of Doctor Honoris Causa of the University of Silesia in Katowice.

By granting this title, the academic community has shown their appreciation for not only a great Scholar, but also the Author of many articles and scientific publications.

Today, when amongst so many other titles, prestigious awards, orders and distinctions, the University of Silesia in Katowice has included you in the ranks of their honorary doctors, we would like to wish you perpetual prosperity and further successes.

I remain sincerely yours, 
Dr hab. Robert Tomanek 
Rector, University of Economics in Katowice

